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March 2022 Prayer Letter 
             

           Revival services: 

 
 

                                                               Ministry Update: 

                            
 

Soccer Tournament: 

    
 

 

 
 

 
Prayer Requests: 

- Pray for the church plant, Victory Baptist church of Zinguedesse 
- Pray for our family to stay safe and the stability of Burkina Faso 
- Pray for us to see souls saved during the next soccer tournament 

Last month, Keith Shumaker brought 
Bro. Mark Stroud along with Bro. Matt 
Stevens here to Burkina to preach revival 
services in different churches.  Our church had 
the privilege to participate in a couple of the 
services.  God worked in a mighty way in the 
lives of not only our church members but also 
of others throughout the conference.  The 
preaching was motivating and encouraging, we 
were grateful to take part in these services.   

       Over the past few months, we have been 
very encouraged by the growth of our new 
church plant.  We are still working each week 
to evangelize our area and see more souls 
saved.  This month we will be having another 
evangelism campaign where we will put out 
loudspeakers and have a gospel film 
projection along with preaching.  Pray that 
God will use this to allow us to see more come 
to Christ and join our church.   

This month we held a soccer tournament for the teens and kids in the area of our 
church plant.  We were not sure how it would go since we had never done that before but we 
were excited to see around 150 kids and teens show up to play soccer.  We divided the kids 
into teams and played a few matches then paused for a gospel message before finishing the 
tournament.  Since it was such a success, we decided to start having these tournaments once 
a month.  We are hoping to use these soccer matches as a way to see souls saved.   


